
 

PTFA FUNDRAISING 

 

 

Every Friday each year group will be holding a VIRTUAL DUCK RACE which will be 

shown on the interactive whiteboard. 

 

To take part your child can buy a duck for £1 and the winner in each yeah group 

will receive a small prize. 

 

As you are aware there has been little chance for PTFA to run fundraising 

activities this year and we hope all children will take part to raise much needed 

funds. 

 

Thanks to Billy’s mum for bringing this idea to our attention. 

 

You’d be quackers to miss it!! 

 

 


